
 

 

2022 Summer Update 

More Opportunities to  
Train Leaders in SE Asia 

July 13-15 we had the privilege of teaching a 
number of church leaders, RHEMA Myanmar 
Alumni, as well as potential students of the 
school on the subject of Spiritual Leadership. 
I want to thank Rev. Keith Higginbotham for 
inviting us to be a part of this Zoom event.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

In our last session, over seventy individuals 
attended the conference. Leaders are being 
trained in SE Asia! 

  

We invite you to “like” 
our Facebook page. GCIM 
is on Instagram now, too! 
Both are great ways to 

stay connected and get our latest updates as 
we partner together for His Kingdom! Search 
for Gary Crowl International Ministries. 

Open Doors and Answered Prayer in Greece, Crete and Beyond!  

 

GCIM began its international ministry again in May 2022. This was our first 
international trip since travel restrictions were lifted this year. Denis Goulet, 
a 2004 RBTC graduate, accompanied me on this trip.  

The purpose of this trip was to focus on strengthening 
local churches and to create relationships with local 
pastors in Athens. We had the privilege of ministering 

several times in Logos Church, pastored by Spyros Voulgaris who was our host 
for the trip. Denis Goulet spoke at the Wednesday evening service and I shared 
two nights on helps ministry and ministry ethics. 

We also spent some time with the staff of Logos Church Athens, Pastor Fatmir 
and Silva Spahiu of Living Word Church in Tirana, Albania, and Pastor Simos 

Kontoudis of Logos Church Thessaloniki. Each of these 
churches are thriving and reaching their cities and nations 
with the Gospel. 

Another significant thing that happened on this trip was a 
meeting held in Pastor Spyros’ home with several other 
local pastors. Pastor Spyros has been working diligently to 
unite churches in Athens and throughout Greece. He be-

lieves one of the keys to changing their nation is to get churches to work together. After sharing with 
these pastors, we received tremendous feedback with several requesting that we come and minister 
in their churches the next time we are in Greece. We were thankful for this door of opportunity. 

Logos Church 
recently planted 
a house church 
in Heraklion, 
Crete, as well. 
Denis and I both 

had the opportunity to share with the new house 
church members. It was refreshing to see their 
openness to the Word of God as well as their  
enthusiasm to worship God.   

We encourage you to visit gcinternational.org/
connect/projects/ to see a video tour of the  
building that was recently acquired to house the 
new church and to see how you can be a part in 
helping with the necessary renovations by sowing 
into this new work! 

In September, Gary and Connie will return 

to Athens, Greece and Tirana, Albania, to 

speak at both RBTC graduations. We will 

also have an opportunity to visit a new 

nation that has great potential to open to 

the message we share. Please keep us in 

your prayers as we travel, especially for 

new doors of utterance! We believe for 

doors opening in nations that need to hear 

the message of faith! Watch our website 

and Facebook page for details! 



 

 
www.flpchinese.com 

A Special Anniversary… 

On August 14, 2022, I will 
celebrate 40 years of  
marriage to a truly 
amazing lady! Connie 
is a remarkable wife, 
mother, and grand-

mother. She has willingly traveled 
around the world, moved to six differ-
ent nations, endured  
the constant 
change of ministry, 
and kept her joy 
throughout the  
journey! I am daily 
blessed to have such 
a wonderful partner 
in life and ministry!  

83,453 Downloads! 

China is the largest nation in the world, 
with a population of 1.4 billion people, 
roughly 20% of the world’s population.  
Or we could say it this way; approximately 
20% of the harvest God is waiting to reap. 
Read our latest web article about how we 
continue to help bring in the harvest at 
gcinternational.org/the-harvest-is-growing/

The map to the right lists countries where 
people are downloading our free FLP  
Chinese resources. To date, we have had 

 

Thank you for believing in us and 
this ministry. You have consistently 

supported us with your prayers  
and finances, and we greatly  

appreciate that. Together we are 
changing nations with the Gospel 

and the message of faith! 

The Harvest is Growing! 


